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I oppose SB 348, Floyd Prozanski's attempt to do an end run around the 

unconstitutional Measure 114 with his own unconstitutional SB 348.  There is no 

difference between his SB 348 and Measure 114 as it is just as unconstitutional.  

Even if SB 348 was not unconstitutional, it would still be in violation of the 2008 

SCOTUS District of Columbia v. Heller ruling, the 2010 SCOTUS McDonald v. City of 

Chicago ruling, and the 2022 SCOTUS NYSRPA v. Bruen ruling. 

SB 348 is another blatant misuse of taxpayer monies. The law abiding gun owners 

and Concealed Handgun License holders in Oregon are not, and never have been 

any kind of problem 

 

OPPOSE SB 348. 

 

Jim Welsh 

King City 


